
March 2024 

 

 

 

 

My Dear Prayer Partners and Financial Supporters, 

 

A number of you received a letter from me in 2013 that included the following opening para-

graph: 

 

“You may be aware of my burden to return to the ministry of Christian Radio and some of my 

friends have kindly encouraged me to make the move. In January of this year, I took the step of 

faith and returned to local radio. Now, I request your prayer and financial fellowship.” 

 

At this time, I come to thank you for standing with me as, together, we 

tried to "go into all the world” with God's Good News. Now, eleven years 

later, I have handed the baton off to Elgin Carelock who has kindly and 

faithfully served on our board of directors for many years. Please be as 

faithful to our new Director, as you have been to me...and then some. 

 

As I move on and into the next chapter with our Lord and Master, I wish 

to leave a clean record. We do have unpaid invoices for radio time. 

Your kind contribution will help me to step aside with a clear con-

science. Prayerfully consider how much the Lord might want you to 

share with us at this time. 

 

Thank you for your fellowship and support then and now. 

 

Yours, because of Jesus, 

        Audley 
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